Glassboro Public Schools Special Services Department August Report

Submitted by: Catherine Torbik, Director of Special Services

ADMINISTRATION:

Professional Development:

Handle with Care re-training (7/28)

DEPARTMENT NOTES:

- Interviews 17 instructional assistant, 2 speech for shared services with Clayton
- ERI planning meetings
- MDR meeting
- Student tour of transition program
- Various student meetings
- Various IEP meetings

INSTRUCTION:

- Rowan partnership meeting Bowe
- Scheduling meeting Bullock
- C&I meeting
- Admin council meeting
- CSMH planning meeting with Rutgers Bullock

Extended School Year and Enrichment Program ran from July 7th - July 31st. There were 100 students in attendance at the Bullock program that hosted grades Pre-k through 5th. Enrichment students at Bowe and 14 students at GHS program that hosted grades 6th through 12.

Special thank you to the staff of both programs that stepped up and made these programs successful and beneficial to our students.

COMMUNITY:

 SEPAG meeting - Donuts and Dialogue with Director and Superintendent (7/15)